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________________________________ 
 
Not sure if the information I received via email was correct, but I was told the PUC is thinking of 
eliminating net metering. I installed solar a couple years ago, and it would not have been a viable 
solution for me financially without the ability to net meter. This is a very important Program that can 
help more people install solar while generating, clean energy. Please do not eliminate this program. 
 
Lorna Carlisle 
 


